## Sloan, Jason

From: Sloan, Jason

Sent: Friday, June 19, 2020 6:07 PM

Subject: U.S. Copyright Office Rulemaking 2020-5

## Dear Commenters:

Thank you for participating in today's teleconference on audio links. A list of all attendees is attached. As a reminder, each participating group should submit a letter summarizing your substantive participation in the call within two business days, in conformance with the Office's *ex parte* guidelines (available at <a href="https://www.copyright.gov/rulemaking/mma-implementation/ex-parte-communications.html">https://www.copyright.gov/rulemaking/mma-implementation/ex-parte-communications.html</a>).

Additionally, you may submit updated proposed regulatory language (and an accompanying explanation) with respect to the issues discussed on today's call by no later than July 6, 2020. The Copyright Office asks that before that time, the MLC operations advisory committee, including its DLC committee members, meet to further discuss matters related to the provisioning and use of audio links and digital music provider identifiers.

Sincerely,

Jason E. Sloan Assistant General Counsel U.S. Copyright Office